
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

 
 

April 6, 2021  

To: House Committee on Behavioral Health; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [HB 5032]...WITH EXTREME PREJUDICE!  Treat everyone "equally under the law!" 

 

This is my second submission of Testimony for [HB 2949] which supports state sponsored racism. 

 

[HB 2949] does not provide "equal treatment under the law" guaranteed by the 14th Amendment to our sacred 

United States of America's Constitution. 

 

Only die-hard racists would support [HB 2949]. 

  

Respectfully submitted 

 /s/ David S. Wall 
/// 
/// 
/// 

 
 


